## The McKownville Improvement Association

Dr. Paul E. Troidle, D.D.S. 1484 Western Avenue McKownville, New York 12203

Sept 1978

Dear Dr. Troidle:

The residents of McKownville and the McKownville Improvement Association deeply appreciate the exceptional quality of the design of your remodeled office building and its landscaping. It gives us great pleasure to look at such tastefully done improvements and we wish to share our pleasure with you.

Thank you, and we wish you and your associates much success.

With best wishes,

Dr. D. J. Reeb, Ph.D. President McKownville Improvement Association